
École Père Kenneth Kearns Catholic School Students Help 
Welcome a New Parish Family to our Faith Community.   

Sherwood Park...Congratulations to the Grade 4 Student Leadership Team at École Père 
Kenneth Kearns Catholic School (ÉPK) who used their talents and love of reading to 
support a family that has just moved into the Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish 
community.  Through a used book sale, these industrious students collected more than 
2,000 used books which they in turn sold during their sale – resulted in an amazing 
$1,103.00. As part of their project, the Student Leadership Team also inspired prayers 
for the family’s safe arrival, and to send spiritual hope and compassion.  Through their 
initiative, ÉPK Catholic School Students prayed over 1700 prayers.  This was not only a 
beautiful social justice project but a project which taught them to be entrepreneurial 
and globally ethical citizens.  Congratulations to the Student Leadership Team, ÉPK staff 
and students, as well as many ÉPK families who supported this project. 


